6/1/2015

To the Parents/ Guardians of the Fuller Middle School Class of 2020,

Congratulations! Your child is invited to participate in an international travel program.

Why Are We Going? Your child will...
e  Step outside the classroom and engage with the world firsthand
e Go beyond his/her comfort zone and experience new foods, cultures and people
e Receive an experience that will help him/her stand out on college applications
e Learn how to navigate new situations with a broader global perspective
& Have a life changing experience

Where Are We Going?

Selected students will participate in an educational tour to Costa Rica in April of 2016. With well-protected national reserves
and an unparalleled diversity of wildlife, Costa Rica is the jewel of Central America. The Arenal Region showcases an active
volcano, hot springs, and a broad range of flora and fauna. In Monteverde, visit a local school, and in Manuel Antonio
National Park, keep your eyes open for sloth, toucans and howler monkeys.

What’s Next?

I will be hosting a mandatory informational and enrollment meeting for this program on Wednesday, June 10™ at 6:00. to
answer all of your questions. Please return the RSVP slip below by 6/9 to ensure | can accommodate everyone in the meeting
space. Once | have collected all RSVPs | will email everyone to confirm the final location, but tentatively the meeting will be
held in the library at the Fuller Middle School.

I hope that you and your child will be able to attend the upcoming meeting to learn more about this unique opportunity.
Warm regards,

Michael Stevens
Fuller Middle School Vice Principal

Yes, | plan to attend the informational meeting about the Costa Rica tour on Wed. June 10th at Fuller Middle
School!

| cannot make this meeting but | am interested in receiving additional information. Please contact me to discuss.

| am not interested at this time.
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